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Employee Recognition 

Congratulations to the following faculty and staff who have been recognized by a 
member of our campus community for strengthening our institutional culture and 
modeling WSU values. 

 
 
                                         Tina Langevin 
          Human Resources     
I would like to recognize Tina Langevin for her expertise, patience, 
steadfastness, and welcoming personality. I will greatly miss her. She has held 
HR together through many changes and has always been positive. 
 
 

 
  Michael Foyle, Jeffrey Hastings, Bernard St. George, Dario Camacho, 
Taylor Beaudry, Rachel Foran, Michael Jezak, Brian Kowal, Caitlin McCue, 
Efran Quinones, Daniel Stuck, Spenser Raphaelson, Vincent Brown, 
Stephen Edelman, Stephen Daneault, Sean Coughlin, Myrka Gilbreath 
Whittaker, Maurice Jason, Anthony Colacarro, Jeffrey Schuster, William 
Willard, Lattoy McDowell, Richard Remillard, Direekh Gobay & Edward 
Cody 

   Public Safety 
Gratitude goes out to the the Department of Public Safety which includes Police 
Officers, Dispatchers, ISO’s and Office Staff who work 24/7, 365 days a year 
offering services to the WSU community. The department also has a group of 
Students Safety Assistants who also help to provide services to several 
departments on campus. DPS staff remain busy throughout the year averaging 
18,000 calls. These calls include medical calls, service calls, traffic accidents, 
criminal incidents, escorts, fire alarms, fires, room lockouts, wellness checks, 
mental health incidents and many more. Each member of the Department of 
Public Safety/University Police are dedicated individuals providing protection and 
care for our students, faculty and staff. Westfield State University is lucky to have 
these individuals, so please give them a “Thank You “when you see them around 
campus. 

 
 
 
                     Bill Connor & Dining Team  

                                          Dining Services 
I would like to give Bill and his team a BIG shout out for the amazing night he put 
on for our seniors last night. As the support departments on campus, it’s always 
great to get recognition for the hard work that goes into what we do. Last night 
was truly a great night for our students, one I am sure they won’t forget! Thanks 
Bill for all of your hard work and dedication to our students! 


